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08/01/2025  15:31:512024/5573/P APP Mark and Anna 

Mirecki-Reiner

Good afternoon,

We understand an appeal has been made regarding the garden room at the above address.

We remain of the same opinion as before that absolutely no authorisation should be given to build such a 

structure in a garden of this size and in the row of houses adjoining each other. There is no precedent for this 

in any of the surrounding gardens.

It strikes us as against the environmental standards we should be preserving in the conservation area which 

we understand most of Highgate is included. The gardens would certainly be spoilt with such structures..
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